
BRISTOL SCHOOL DISTRICT #1
Being a positive and lasting influence for all!

Friday, January 03, 2025

Dear Bristol Families,
Please review the important upcoming announcements compiled by Bristol’s Administrative Team.
Important Upcoming Events:

● 01/03-01/04/25 Basketball Tournament at Riverview
● 01/07/25 Basketball and Cheer @ Raymond 4:00pm tip off
● 01/09/25 Basketball and Cheer @Trevor Wilmot 4:00pm tip off
● 01/10/25 - Early Dismissal @ 1:15pm, No School for 4k and 3 year old birthday party.
● 01/13/25 Battle of The Books practice after school until 4:00pm
● 01/14/25 Basketball and Cheer @ Randall 4:00pm tip off
● 01/15/25 - Bristol School Spelling Bee - See information below
● 01/15/25 - Regular School Board Meeting 4:30pm
● 01/16/25 Basketball and Cheer home vs Lakewood 4:00pm tip off
● 01/17-0/18/25 Bristol Shootout- See information below for opportunities to help out.

Important Reminders:
● NEW! Anime Club - Attention all 4-5th grade students who are interested in being a part of a collaborative and creative Anime club. Please check

out this flyer for information about the ANIME Club. ANIME
● NEW Bristol Shootout - The Bristol Shootout is one of our school’s largest events and is the primary revenue source for Booster Club. If you are

able and interested in helping out the options available are for concession, or sign up for a time slot so we can staff a variety of positions like crowd
supervision, ticket table or supervising commons areas etc. Please sign up on this attached link. Bristol Shootout

● NEW!! 3 Year Old Birthday Party! - Friday, January 10th: New or soon to be 3 year olds are welcome to Bristol School from 9:30am to 10:45am for
a birthday party and developmental screening. Children and parents will play, sing a happy birthday song and have a birthday treat. Children will
also be screened by our team in the areas of language/communication, academics/cognition, social/emotional skills and motor skills. Questions
and/or to register please email: rudolph.kim@bristol.k12.wi.us.

● NEW! Set Crew Members for Spring Play Needed! - Attention all 6th, 7th, and 8th graders! The sign-up sheets for Set Crew, Hair & Make-up,
and backstage crew will be posted outside of Mr. Weinstocks, room 214, on Monday, January 6th. We are looking for 15-20 students for the set
crew.

● NEW! Bristol School Spelling Bee - We are thrilled to announce that Bristol School will be participating in the Scripps National Spelling Bee
this year as the program celebrates its 100th anniversary! This is a wonderful enrichment opportunity for our students in grades 3-8 to showcase
their vocabulary and spelling skills. Teachers will be communicating specific information with families of children participating.

● NEW! Greater Kenosha Community ATODA Poster Contest - As previously shared with our families, all Kenosha County students pre-K-12th gr.,
have an opportunity to participate in the Greater Kenosha Community ATODA Committee poster contest. Bristol students took time during school
counseling lessons to learn more about the contest and to work on their posters. If you have questions or if you do not want your child's poster
submitted for the contest, please contact your child's school counselor before 1/15/2024. Posters are due to school counselors by 1/17/25.

● NEW! Nurse Reminder- Norovirus please read this document about preventing the spread and dealing with this illness.
● Robotics Team - Attention all 6-8th grade students who are interested in being a part of a collaborative and competitive robotics club. Keep an eye

out for information in January 2025.
● Nurse Reminder - Mycoplasma Pneumonia Reminders - The Wisconsin Department of Health Services (DHS) has reported an increase in

respiratory illnesses, including Mycoplasma pneumonia, affecting school-age children. We have seen some cases here at Bristol. Please read this
letter about symptoms and steps to take if your child is sick. Your help in monitoring your child’s health is essential.

● REMINDER! Friendly Reminder - When to keep your Child Home Letter from Bristol’s Nurse: Please carefully review this guide that outlines
which symptoms to look for and consider when deciding to keep your child home sick or send them to school.

● REMINDER! Appropriate Weather Wear - As the temperature varies, please be sure to dress your children appropriately for the weather. Our goal
is to have students outside for regularly scheduled recess.

● Reminder Attendance- School starts at 7:35am. All students should be in the building before 7:35am. Students who arrive later than 7:35am
should have a grown up check them in at the office. When students arrive after 7:35am they will be marked as tardy and will adversely affect their
attendance.

PTO:
● Save the Date: Friday January 31st for the Bristol School PTO “All Ages” Glow Dance!

Community Resources:
● The Sharing Center: The Sharing Center serves Western Kenosha County communities by sharing resources and advocating for self-sufficiency.

Here is a comprehensive list of resources and services the Sharing Center provides! Have questions? Call 262-298-5535 or email
director@thesharingcenter.net.

Shout Outs:
● Thank You to Texas Roadhouse: Bristol School really appreciates your generous donation and community partnership!
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